
COUNTY OF MILLE 
LACS, MINNESOTA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING
MILLE LACS COUNTY, 
MINNESOTA PUBLIC 

HEARING ON THE 
ADDITIONAL USE OF 

PROCEEDS OF SALES TAX 
FOR TRANSPORTATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

that the Board of Commissioners 
(the “Board”) of Mille Lacs County, 
Minnesota (the “County”) will meet 
at or after 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 
December 8, 2020, in the Historic 
Courthouse of the County, located 
at 635 Second Street SE, Milaca, 
Minnesota, to hold a public hearing 
concerning the approval of the use 
of proceeds of a previously levied 
Countywide sales tax for transpor-
tation to finance road improvement 
equipment.

All interested persons may ap-
pear and be heard at the public 
hearing either orally or in writing, or 
may file written comments with the 
Clerk of the County Board before 
the hearing.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
OF COMMISSIONERS OF MILLE 
LACS COUNTY, MINNESOTA
By /s/ Pat Oman 
County Administrator
Mille Lacs County, Minnesota
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